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Student Attendance

Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.5% August: 95.4%

September: 97% September: 97.1%

October: 97.7% October: 93.7%

November: 96.6% November: 96.9%

December: 98.5% December: 88.10%

January: January:

February: February:

March: March:

April: April:

May: May:



Staff Attendance:
August-81%

September-94%
October-93.3%
November-96%
December-91%

Strengths:

Both the Big Sky & Glendale Christmas Programas were a success! The kids and
teachers practiced, prepared, and held a wonderful program for the colony communities.

Concerns/Needs:

No concerns at this time.

Glendale Colony School
Submitted by: Cindy Show



Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Racine

The rangers gave a lesson on what bears eat and did an activity to determine whether or
not a bear could survive based on its diet before hibernation. The eighth graders took over the
duties of decorating the tree and the entryway. All students displayed some of their artwork to
make our schoolroom especially festive for our Christmas performance. We have been
practicing for our performance all month. We had a wonderful attendance of both colony
members and Browning administration. The
students were pleased with the laughter from
the audience. We are all looking forward to a
break and the new year.

Happy New Year,
Ms. Racine
Mrs. Christofer




